
 

 

NOTIFICATION 

 

The 5th Workshop under the Glasgow-Sharm el-Sheikh Work Programme on  

the Global Goal on Adaptation  

 

21–23 March 2023 

 

Pursuant to decisions 7/CMA.3 and 3/CMA.4, I am pleased to notify United Nations 

organizations and admitted intergovernmental organizations that the fifth workshop under the Glasgow-

Sharm el-Sheikh work programme on the global goal on adaptation will take place from 21 to 23 March 

2023. 

 

The workshop will take place in a hybrid setting, with the in-person element taking place in 

Maldives. In line with decision 3/CMA.4, there will be an option available for participants to actively 

take part virtually, and this will ensure the workshop is fully inclusive to all. 

 

Further information on the theme of this fifth workshop, and subsequent workshops will be made 

available shortly via an information note from the Chairs of the Subsidiary Bodies. A concept note on 

this workshop will be published three weeks prior to the workshop date, in line with decision 3/CMA.4. 

 

Further details on the meeting will soon be made available on the UNFCCC website.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

(Signed by) 

 

Youssef Nassef 

Director 

Adaptation division 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Date: 1 February 2023 

Reference: NOTIF./ADPT./OBS./GGA 

Workshop 5 

  

  

Distribution: To United Nations Secretariat units and bodies, specialized agencies and related 

organizations and intergovernmental organizations admitted as observers by the Conference of the 

Parties. 

https://unfccc.int/topics/adaptation-and-resilience/workstreams/glasgow-sharm-el-sheikh-WP-GGGA#tab_home

